To Whom It May Concern,

Keiser University is important to our community because through the education it
provides, Keiser adds evidence-based skills to our medical community. By doing this,
we ensure providers are equipped with the tools necessary to provide quality, up to
date care. My name is Chelsea, and | am the owner and occupational therapist at
Dynamic Strides therapy where we serve pediatric patients and their families. We
utilize equine movement in our therapy sessions when appropriate, as part of a
complete occupational therapy plan of care and we have been open since 2019. We
have two locations in Volusia County. Keiser University has been very helpful to
Dynamic Strides Therapy by offering fieldwork opportunities to their occupational
therapy assistant students and in turn, helps our therapists “keep it fresh” by
teaching. Keiser University students have always been professional, eager to learn
and add new ideas and activities to our organization which we are grateful for. We
will continue our relationship with Keiser and look forward to many more years
together. We appreciate the relationship and believe in continuing education,
evidence-based care, and resource availability to families in Volusia County.

Thank you for all you do!

Chelsea Barton, MSOT, OTR/L
Owner/Occupational Therapist
(386) 387-9149
info@dynamicstridestherapy.com
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